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15.  

 

UPDATE ON MPO DIRECTOR RECRUITMENT 

 

BACKGROUND 

During the August Transportation Policy Council meeting, Transportation Department/MPO Director 

Craig Raborn tendered his resignation effective January 1, 2025. Since that time, his resignation 

accelerated and became effective September 12, 2024.    

 

CURRENT SITUATION 

The Houston-Galveston Area Council Executive Director, Chuck Wemple and Human Resources 

Director, Teri Ramsey, will provide an update on the recruitment of the next Transportation 

Department/MPO Director, and the next steps in coordinating with the Transportation Policy Council 

Executive Committee.   

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

Information only.   

 
 


